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Dear Parent or Guardian,
Attached is a registration form for the Saratoga Recreation Youth Flag Football program.  The program is open to any K– 5th grade players from Saratoga, Encampment and Hanna and will consist of three weeks of practices and one week of scrimmages.  The goal of this new program is to teach age appropriate skills for flag football and encourage future participation. Season dates are September 18th through October 20th, weather permitting.
Practices/scrimmages will be held on Mondays & Wednesdays from 4:30 to 6:00 p.m. and the first practice will be Monday, September 18th at Wood’s Field.
Attached is a registration form, which needs to be filled out and returned with payment before your child can play.  The cost is $25 for one child, $45 for two children and $60 for three or more.  Please make checks payable to the Town of Saratoga Rec Dept. Registration can also be found on the town hall website: Platte Valley Youth Sports | Saratoga, WY (townofsaratoga.org)
Appropriate foot wear is a must, so please have your child wear good, sturdy shoes.  Cleats and mouth pieces are optional.  
The success of this program is contingent on parents/volunteers willing to coach, officiate, and keep score. Please indicate your willingness to coach or help on the registration form.  If you have any questions, please contact Kim, at 326-8338. Without you as a volunteer, we can’t have this program.
Thank you.
Kim Hemenway
Saratoga Recreation Director

rec@saratogawyo.org
Please return the registration with payment to the Saratoga Elementary School or the Saratoga Recreation Department by September 8th.  The first practice will be Monday, September 18th.
